
Easter Ham
& Candy Drop

The Little Sisters of the Poor welcome
your kind offering of Easter Ham & Candy

Your generous donation will provide future meals for our Residents
and help to fill Easter Baskets for our Mullen Home  Family

Beginning March 16 
9 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
3629 W 29th Ave

Denver, CO 80211
For more information please call 303-433-7221                           

Thank you for your generosity!

Little Sisters of the Poor


